
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Customer Notification 
Update of Test Name 

 
Date of Notification:  

23/02/2024 
 

Fannin Ltd., Galway (LIP) Update Announcement 

 

Dear Customer,  

Fannin Ltd., Galway (LIP) wish to notify customers of the update to the test name referenced on 
the certificate of analysis for all products. 
 
From the 26/02/2024, the previous test known as ‘Bioburden’ will be amended to reference the 
test name as ‘Contamination check at 20-25°C & 30-35°C’ on all certificates of analysis. 
 
The update is to the name of the test only and is in line with the published INAB scope 332T. 
 
This notice needs to be passed on to all those who need to be made aware within your 
organisation.  
 
Should you have any queries regarding this change please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

_______________________                                                                _________________________      

Shane Wilmoth       Julie Brien  

Interim QC Manager,       Interim QA Lead, 

Fannin Ltd, Galway.       Fannin Ltd, Galway.  

Email: shane.wilmoth@fannin.eu    Email: lipquality@fannin.eu  
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